

Saltford CofE Primary School
Claverton Road, Saltford, Bristol BS31 3DW
T: 01225 872185 E: contactus@saltfordschool.org.uk
www.saltfordschool.org.uk @SaltfordPrimary

Headteacher: Dawn Sage

Chair of Governors: Paul Cummings

22nd February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

We would like to invite your child to attend the Year 4 Invasion Games Festival taking place at Wellsway School on Wednesday 20th March.

The event will be held on the all-weather pitch where the children will have the opportunity to take part in a range of different activities, including basketball, netball, uni-hoc and pop lacrosse. This transition event aims to give children the opportunity to try new activities whilst working alongside children from other local schools and our Sports Ambassadors.

We will be leaving Saltford School to walk to Wellsway school at 12noon. Please indicate on the form below if you are available to accompany the children. The festival will end at 2.30pm so we would ask if you could please collect your child from the main entrance of Wellsway at this time. If your child attends a club, please do not return them to Saltford until 3.15pm. If you are unable to collect your child or if your child attends Chuckles, we will walk them back to school.

https://forms.office.com/e/BY6wBzXHr7

Your child will need to dress appropriately for the weather (school PE kits with tracksuit, coat, hat & gloves) and have packed lunch and a drink with them.

Kind regards, The Year 4 Team.

